10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

L

I am writing to thank you for agreeing to serve as a member
of the Standing Commission on Pay Comparability and to confirm
your appointment. I am sorry that it has not been possible to
finalise the arrangements earlier. The appointment will run
from 1 July 1980 and can be terminated subject to three months'

notice on either side.

Full details of the conditions of the appointment will be
sent to you shortly by the Department of Employment who will
be happy to deal with any immediate queries you may have.

The Commission's secretariat is provided by the Office of
Manpower Economics; and the Commission's Secretary is
Mr. David Brown who, I understahd, will be contacting you

~§96n about your work on the Commission.

.

T.G.P. Rogers, Esq.




